
 

 

Notice of the Change of BCM World Mastercard  

Airport Lounge Service 

 

In accordance to the new arrangement on the Mastercard Airport Lounge Service by Mastercard, 

please be informed that the existing “Mastercard Airport Experience Programme” provided by 

LoungeKey for BCM World Mastercard cardholders, will be changed to the “Mastercard Travel Pass 

Programme” provided by DragonPass starting from 22 December 2023. The accumulation method 

of the lounge free access for BCM cardholders will remain unchanged.  

Starting from the aforesaid effective date, BCM World Mastercard cardholders can enjoy the 

exclusive airport lounges services, airport restaurants dining discounts and other privileges 

cooperated with DragonPass under the “Mastercard Travel Pass Programme”.  

In order to enjoy the exclusive Airport Lounge Service, cardholders are required to register your 

BCM World Mastercard on the “Mastercard Travel Pass” Website or Mobile App starting from        

22 December 2023. For further details on the list of affiliated lounges and offers, please visit the 

“Mastercard Travel Pass” Website or Mobile App. 

Thank you for your understanding on the inconvenience that might cause to you with the 

change.  In case of any enquiry, please feel free to call TeleBCM Customer Service Hotline at        

8796 8888. 
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